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Education and Outreach sub-committee 
Meeting Notes   October 3, 2022 

by Zoom 6:30-7:37 
   

 In attendance:     Laura, Matt, Andrew, Stephan, Dan, Mario, Roger and David-chair     

Open House   Discussion and assignment of various jobs re Open House on October 20 at Squires Tavern 
.  House Covered set-up of art/historic f environment, exhibit, Travelin’ Trout, food, and bartending.   

  Stewards  Reviewed The “The 2022 End of Summer Steward Program Summary”  Noted that low water 
flow increased float times,  public behavior was becoming less respectful and use of website created by 
Lumi does not appear to need additional paid searches.   

    

User FRCC Workshop   Andrew  to meet with David to discuss priorities.     

   Quilt is at library in Burling through October.       Laura suggested that we develop a “poster” for 
libraries providing a description of W&S.   Discussion concluded that we could use the newly designed 
front kiosk panels.   

Low Water Flow  brief discussion but  Issue addressed at full committee meeting.  

 

Kiosks   New panels have been delivered and Stephan, Jim Warner (Ct DEEP) and others will install them 
on new kiosks.  Back panels will be installed when available (est late summer 2023)   

Meeting adjourned 7:37   
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